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Many thanks for your work on our behalf regarding this issue. I am very pleased that 

based on his recent correspondence, the minister for health and social care has 

finally considered dentists and their staff, as key workers. This will help reassure 

dental teams across Wales during the coming months. 

 

Many thanks- diolch yn fawr,  
 


